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Final AHOD [All Hands on Deck] Day - Reflecting and Concluding 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

As we approach tomorrow, April 3rd, we wanted to take a moment to acknowledge that this will be our 

last AHOD day before the events in Korea. We've all worked incredibly hard, and it's important to take 

the time to reflect, celebrate, and appreciate the journey we've been on together. 

 

We'd like to take this opportunity to come together and conclude our Thursdays initiative with gratitude 

and celebration. Here's the updated plan for the day: 

 

Date: April 3rd, Room A 

 

Time: 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM 

 

1:00 PM - 2:00 PM: Reflecting on the Campaigns 

 

We'll reflect on the campaigns we've worked on so far. This will be an open discussion for 

anyone who would like to join: 

- What went well, celebrating our victories 

- Key highlight moments and experiences 

- What we can implement moving forward 

- Acknowledging each other for our involvement and efforts 

 

Gratitude Campaign: 

 

We'll spend time sending personal appreciation messages, or anything else we can do to show 

genuine gratitude to everyone involved. 

 

2:00 PM - 2:30 PM: Blessing Thank Yous 

A moment to express our thanks to everyone who has been a part of this journey. 

 

2:30 PM - 3:00 PM: New Member Thank Yous 

A special time to thank and appreciate our new members for their contributions. 

 

3:00 PM - 3:30 PM: CWG Thank Yous 

Acknowledging the incredible efforts of our CWG members. 

 

3:30 PM - 4:00 PM: Reflecting on the AHOD Initiative and Closing 

 

Finally, we'll reflect on the AHOD initiative as a whole, share our thoughts, and close the event 

with a sense of accomplishment and appreciation. 

 

We are really excited to have this last gathering before the events in Korea. It's a wonderful chance for us 

to come together and reflect on how far we've come. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you all tomorrow! 

 

-Pastoral Team 

 


